Roswell, New Mexico April 1, 1976 RECEIVED

APR - 5 1976

O. C. G. ARTESIA, OFFICE

W. A. Gressett Oil Conservation Commission Supervisor, District LI

Dear Mr. Gressett:

In regards to your letter of March 30, 1976 concering the status of the wells on which I submitted Forms C-103 on November 21, 1975.

I have not had time to do any testing of these wells, as I have been busy drilling water wells. I should be caught up on drilling within Sixty days and plan to start test work then.

Sincerely yours,

W. H. Brady